
Sandusky Artisans Recovery Community Center (SARCC) is an anchor in downtown Sandusky and offers many Recovery Support 

Services. Established in 1996 it is a peer run peer driven 501c3 nonprofit. SARCC’s vision is to combine the arts and healing as a 

form of expression for those who are recovering from a Substance Use Disorder and/or a Mental Health Challenge. SARCC wishes 

to acknowledge and thank the ADAMHS Board of Erie County and their continued support and funding, helping SARCC become 

an integral part of our community.

September is National Recovery Month and SARCC will be celebrating our 9th Annual Recovery Walk on September 24, 2022. 

The walk will start at Sandusky Artisans located at 138 E. Market St and we will walk to Shoreline Park to continue the celebration. 

Everyone is welcome. Past recovery walks have had over 400 participants. The recovery walk is for persons in recovery and their

families, friends and loved ones to show their support for the transformation that has taken place in their lives because of 

recovery. There will be numerous community resources at the celebration at Shoreline park. We will have persons share their 

recovery stories as well as a recovery countdown. You can register on our website: sanduskyartisansrecovery.com or click on the 

link on our Facebook page (Sandusky Artisans Recovery Community Center). One can also register by phone (419)-621-9377 or 

in person by coming into the center located at 138 E Market St.

You can pick up “WHY” signs at the center. “Why I walk for recovery________________” or WHY I walk to support 

recovery______________” and post your WHY on Facebook at #sarccrecovery. What is your “WHY”, your reason to walk or 

walk to support recovery? The recovery walk is a celebration to express in our community that Recovery Works and is alive and 

supported by our community and there are multiple pathways to recovery. SARCC is here to help you find yours. SARCC has 

many wellness and recovery meetings at our facility weekly. Look for a schedule of Wellness and/or Recovery Support Groups 

on our website. SARCC will remember those who are no longer with us. Theirs lives and stories were valuable and need to be 

remembered. Recovery is not a given, it is a choice.

“Recovery is a process of change, through which an individual reaches health 

and wellness, and strives to reach their full potential” (definition of recovery by 

Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration SAMHSA).


